
NEWS FROM LIGHTHOUSE POINT

Lighthouse Point team members have been 
busy both on the project site and off. Most will 
say that the most rewarding part of their jobs is 
connecting with the surrounding communities. 
Here’s what we’ve been up to. 

March 2023

Getting Back-to-School Ready

By partnering with the South Abaco District Local Government 
Authority, we were able to equip more than 1,300 students with 
backpacks stuffed with school supplies for the upcoming year. 

The Bannerman Town 
Anglican Church 
received $1,500 towards 
replacement windows from 
American Bridge Bahamas. 
Labor was donated by 
local parishioners. The 
four new windows help fill 
the church with the bright 
Bahamian sun and prevent 
leaking and water damage. 

COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT UPDATE
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•	 American Bridge Bahamas worked with local 
government officials to hire a local subcontractor to 
perform pothole repairs in South Eleuthera. 

•	 Meal distribution to those in need in Deep Creek. By 
working with local police, we were able to identify those 
who could use a little assistance and delivered bags of 
non-perishables to each person. 

•	 Surplus food distributions to residents in Rock Sound.
•	 Disney and American Bridge Bahamas purchased all the 

necessary materials to repair the Homecoming Field in 
Wemyss Bight. A local contractor was able to replace 
the pavilion roof and outside walls of the concession 
stands. Ongoing work includes wiring and breaker box 
replacement. 
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Beach Cleanup in Bannerman Town

Disney, American Bridge Bahamas, and ISD organized a beach 
cleanup on Sunday, September 18, 2022. A group of approximately 
50 employees spent three hours collecting 4,100 lbs of beach 
debris. The materials were brought back to the project for sorting 
and were recycled.

March 2023

Reading Together 

On December 2, 6 VoluntEARS from the Lighthouse Point 
construction team distributed books and plush toys to five schools 
in South Eleuthera (Wemyss Bight Primary, Deep Creek Primary, 
Green Castle Primary, Rock Sound Primary and Tarpum Bay 
Primary), impacting a total of 373 students. The team partnered 
with Junior Achievement Bahamas to plan these visits. Pictured 
L-R: Terrance Donald (AB) and Steven Norton (WDI).

www.lighthousepointbahamas.com

COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT UPDATE (CONT.)

If you are interested in 
joining our team or learning 
more about contracting 
opportunities, submit your 
information to: 
LHPjobs@americanbridge.netLHPjobs@americanbridge.net


